
 

 

 

         15th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your son/ daughter has been selected to take part a Stock Market 
Challenge in partnership with Alliance Manchester Business School. The 
day will see them competing against other schools in a simulated stock 
market and will test students Maths and decision-making skills. The 
event will take place on Friday 24th March 2023 and students will be 
expected to wear full school uniform. 

 

They will be leaving school at 8.30am and returning at 2.30pm, lunch will 
be provided on the day and they will be travelling to the destination by 
tram and getting picked up in the school minibus.  

 

Many Thanks 

 

Mr Peters 

 

Mr Peters 
Teacher of Business Studies 
 

 


